
 

Year 2 Newsletter – 25th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Can you believe we have just one more half term to go in Year 2!  Wow, the year has flown 

by.  The children have worked tremendously hard on their SATS and should be very proud 

of themselves.  We celebrated completing the tests by having a little party this afternoon. 

Thank you for all of the projects that were brought in to school.  The children enjoyed 

sharing their learning with Year 1. We will post some pictures on our g-suite site. 

Next term, we have lots more exciting topics to learn and we will have lots of sporting 

events too.   

Next term, our big question will be: What is like to live in Kenya? 

We will be reading: Lila and the Secret of the Rain, Mama Panya’s Pancakes and My 

Brother is a Runner.  We will be learning the names of the continents and oceans and the 

location of some of the countries that are important to our class.  We will be comparing 

Kenya to our own locality and we will be identifying the human and physical features. 

In computing, we will be using Scratch Jr to programme games.  This a free app that you 

can download onto a phone or tablet should your child wish to continue their learning at 

home. 

Please can we remind parents that children need to have their PE kit all week as we may 

take the opportunity to do PE when the weather allows us.  The children need to have plain 

black shorts, a white t-shirt and black plimsolls.  If your child is wearing tights to school, 

please make sure they have a pair of socks in their PE bags. 

 

The Year 2 Team 

 

Spellings – Test Friday 9th June 

Focus on the ‘o’ sound spelt ‘a’ after ‘w’ and ‘qu’ 

swamp     wander 

squash     want 

swap     watch 

swallow     wasp 

quality     quarrel 


